
 

 
 

 
 

Year 3 Visit to Butser Hill Ancient Farm  
Wednesday 31st January 2024 9am – 3pm 

          10th January 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Excitingly,we have been able to secure a visit to Butser Hill Ancient Farm on Wednesday 31st January ,for Year 3, in order to 
support the HIstory learning for the spring term.  

Butser Hill Ancient farm gives the children an opportunity to take a journey through the Stone, Bronze and Iron Age as well as  
the Roman Era and find out more about this historical period.  This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to embed their 
prior learning of the Stone and Bronze Age, consolidate their learning about the Iron Age (which we are covering this half term) 
as well as to give some pre learning about the Romans. 

We will leave school shortly after 9:00 am and will return at approximately 3pm  

We have attempted to keep prices low and the price of the coach is £13.80 and entry to Butser Hill Ancient Hill is £13.60  making 
the total £27.40. This is a valuable experience for the children so please do support us by sending payment and returning the 
reply slip by Wednesday 24th January. If you are unable to make a payment by this date then please contact the school office. 

 On the day of the trip, your child needs to bring: 

 wear a school jumper and sensible warm outdoor trousers 

 a raincoat and rucksack 

 a disposable packed lunch, snacks and drinks (not fizzy) 

Children may bring a small amount of pocket money (£5 maximum) to spend in the museum’s gift shop. 

We hope that you will feel able to support this trip; contributions are voluntary but, as our education budget does not cover 
the cost of off-site visits, if we cannot cover the cost of the trip, then we will, reluctantly, have to cancel it.  If you wish to 
discuss payment by instalments, please speak to the school Office team.  

We are able to offer your child a picnic lunch, at a cost of £3.00. Please indicate this on the form below. These must be ordered 
and paid for in advance as you will not be able to order one on the day of the trip. If your child is entitled to a free school meal 
we can provide a picnic lunch for them, free of charge. Please also indicate this on the form below. 

 

The Year 3 Team 
 

 

Year 3 Visit to Butser Hill Ancient Farm  -  Wednesday 31st January 2024 9am – 3pm 
 

Child’s Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………………   Class: …………….. 
tick 
        Yes, I give permission for my child to go to Butser Hill Ancient Farm, 
        Yes, I enclose my payment of £27.40 
        Yes, I have paid by Cash /  Cheque /  Online payment *  (please circle, as appropriate) 
         I would like to order a picnic lunch @ cost of £3.00 
         My child is entitled to a free school meal, please provide a picnic lunch   
 
 

                
Parent…………………..………………………………..………     …………………………………………………………………………       ……………………… 

PRINT NAME         Signature     Date 
 

Please return the reply slip and payment to school by Wednesday 24th January 2024 
 

* To avoid us contacting you to chase-up non-payment, if you have ticked the box above, please ensure that you do make the online 

payment. Please speak to the Office team if you would like pay through instalments. 
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